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P Grade

My name is Mrs. Reynolds, and I will be your 1* grade teacher. I am
so excited to be your teacher. We are going to have a wonderful time in 1#* grade.
We will learn many new things and understand the importance of trying our best! I
am looking forward to meeting you in September!

You will need the following school supplies listed below:

5" x 8" plastic pencil box or pouch *Labeled with child's name*

8 glue sticks

4 boxes of crayons *24 count packs are an excellent choice™

2 plastic two pocket folders *Label with child's name*

[2 thin black dry eraser markers

1 pair of scissors *Label with child's name*

1 pair of headphones *Headphones are a better option because some students
have difficulty with keeping the earbuds in their ears/Please put in a Ziploc
bag and label with your child's name*

4 boxes of sharpened pencils *12 count packs are a good choice™

*Please put the following items in their pencil box or pouch:

-1 pack of crayons

-2 glue sticks

-1 pair of scissors

-6 sharpened pencils

-1 dry erase marker

The remaining supplies can be placed in a Ziplock bag. These items will be
stored and used to replenish individual supplies Throughout the year.

If you would like to contact me over the summer, please feel free to email me
at sreynolds@wallkillcsd.k12.ny.us. Also, optional donation for our classroom:
1 box of Kleenex tissue and 2 containers of Lysol or Clorox antibacterial wipes.
Have a hice and safe summer! Thank you for your help and continuous support.

Sincerely, Mrs. Reynolds
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